
The fifth general meeting of Jersey Village Key Club occurred on Wednesday on November 18, 
2020. To start off the meeting, Cindy says the pledge, as usual. After the pledge, the event 
coordinators talk about the upcoming opportunities for members to obtain hours.  
 

The first opportunity is the thank you cards, in which members create cards to give 
thanks to foster care workers and foster parents for doing everything they can in order to take 
care of children and providing them with the love and support they need throughout their 
childhood. This event is given a time window for members to participate, if they choose to do so. 
After talking about the Thank You cards event, Cindy talks about the joint food drive with 
another popular club at Jersey Village High School. In the food drive, HOPE, another 
volunteering club, joins Jersey Village Key Club in collecting and distributing food cans to local 
food pantries such as the Cy-Hope Food Pantry in order to combat child hunger. In this event, 
both clubs were able to collect a total sum of over 300 cans! These cans range in a variety of 
foods ranging from fruits to overall meals. These cans are then collected and the distribution 
process is currently in the talks. Due to the numerous amounts of cans donated, they will most 
likely be given to multiple shelters. These cans will be split and categorized into groups before 
distribution.  
 

Next, Cindy talks about social media and ways to contact officers. She states that all 
hour inquiries will be handled by the Secretaries, and other inquiries can be handled by the 
president and/or secretaries. Lastly, Vuong sent out the attendance forms for members to fill out 
and adjourned the meeting. 


